
 

 

 

 

 

Dear  Security Cargo Network, 

 

This year, International Consolidator Phils., Inc. (ICPI) hits a milestone 
as we celebrate our 30th company anniversary on August 16, 2023. This 
achievement would not be possible without our continued partnership. 

We would like to express our sincerest gratitude for the opportunity to 
work with you and your team. Our partnership has been instrumental in 
achieving our goals and objectives over the past 30 years. Your support 
and commitment have been crucial to our success. 

We appreciate your dedication and hard work in making this partnership 
a success. We look forward to continuing our collaboration and building 
on our achievements together. 

On behalf of the management and staff, again thank you for your 
partnership and we look forward to more years of fruitful business 
together. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marlon Villanueva 

President 
 


